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Places To Go 

http://www.as.sdsu.edu/ca

Now, In College of Arts & Letters (CAL) 
 

Want to be a part of AS COUNCIL? TWO CAL REP SEATS ARE OPEN!!  

     There are now two CAL seats on the Associated Students (AS) Council 

open to any student with a major in the College of Arts & Letters. This is a 

great opportunity to get involved in the university and learn all about what AS 

does.  

     The AS Council is instrumental at creating positive change on campus by 

listening to the concerns of students and working with the campus 

administration. Serving on the AS Council is a truly unique experience and 

proves to be a highlight in students’ college career. 

     CAL Representatives are required to attend all AS Council meetings every 

Wednesday starting at 3:30, as well as attend the CAL Student Council 

meetings every Monday at 10:00am.  

     As you consider applying, please note the eligibility requirements and the 

responsibilities required to serve as a Council member, which can be reviewed 

at http://as.sdsu.edu/govt/council/laws/bylaws/eligibility.html and 

http://as.sdsu.edu/govt/council/laws/bylaws/meetings.html respectively.  

     If you’re interested in applying for one of these seats, please pick up and 

turn in an application to the Government Affairs Office in Lower Aztec 

Center. Applications are due by 4:30pm on December 1, 2010. Once the 

applications have been reviewed, you will have the chance to speak to the CAL 

Student Council on December 6
th 

as to why you would be a good candidate for 

the position.  

 

Student Health Services Fee Increase Approved by AS, CAL In Support 

      On October 27, 2010, Associated Students Council voted to support the $65 

fee increase proposed by the Department of Student Health Services. 

According to Thomas Wilson, interim director of SHS, the fee was proposed 

because Student Health Services has been losing money over the last couple of 

years due to a difficult economy, rising cost of healthcare, and decreased 

student enrollment. 

      Student Health Services provides low cost medical care and medications to 

SDSU students. These services range from basic check-ups to lab work to x-

rays to psychological services.  

On October 11, the CAL Council was given a presentation on the fee, its 

history, and its purpose; the council voted to support the increase on October 

18. The fee will go into effect Spring 2011. 

http://www.as.sdsu.edu/cal/index.html
http://as.sdsu.edu/govt/council/laws/bylaws/eligibility.html
http://as.sdsu.edu/govt/council/laws/bylaws/meetings.html
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AS Brief 
 
     From October 6 through October 22nd, San 

Diego State participated in College Rocks Hunger, 

a program in which San Diego universities 

compete to gather food to give to the San Diego 

community food banks. The food drive, organized 

by Associated Students Vice President of Finance 

Amanda Pascoe, raised over 18,000 pounds for 

local food banks. SDSU contributed approximately 

70% of the total amount of food raised between 

all of the participating universities, making this 

the third year in a row that SDSU has won the competition. The prize is an 

electric guitar that will be engraved and hung up in the Government Affairs 

Office.  

Message from the President 
Dear College of Arts and Letters Students! 

     I hope you will consider getting involved around campus! 

Getting involved will really help you find your place and make 

new friends who share your interest.  SDSU and the College of 

Arts & Letters (CAL) both offer several ways for you to do 

this.  As you look over your options, I hope you will also 

consider being a part of CAL Council.  This council is made up 

of student representatives from the student organizations under CAL as well as 

representatives to the Associated Students (AS) Council.  By being a part of 

our council, students are informed about what is going on in CAL, as well as 

what is going on in AS and around campus.  I sincerely hope you will consider 

joining us because the more student participation, the better we can accurately 

represent CAL Students.  Our meetings will be every Monday at 10am in 

Aztlan in lower Aztec Center.  Hope to see you there! 

 

Sincerely, 

Leslie Paciski 

College of Arts & Letters Council President 

leslie.paciski7@gmail.com 

Your College of Arts & Letters Representatives 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  
Tom Rivera 

AS Council Representative 

tomrivera91@yahoo.com 

 
Krista Parker 

AS Council Representative 

krista.parker12@gmail.com 

http://cal.sdsu.edu/
mailto:tomrivera91@yahoo.com
mailto:tomrivera91@yahoo.com


 

 

 
CAL Times Trivia 
 

What are the only three (3) words in the English language that begin with the 

letters “dw?” 

 

Answer 

 Dwarf, Dwindle, Dwell 


